The Oregon Invasive Species Council and Oregon Sea Grant are looking for 8 to 12 people from Oregon who are interested in boating to participate in a focus group study! We are interested in what boaters  know about invasive species, and how your hobby could potentially impact the spread of invasive species. This is an exciting opportunity to help guide the creation of statewide education and outreach materials to prevent the spread of invasive species!


This is a three hour study that will take place in late August. Once we have a list of interested participants, we will establish a date and location that is centrally located and convenient for all. This study is designed to ensure your confidentiality. A $50 stipend and refreshments will be provided! 
Participants must be Oregon residents that are 18 years or older who have a current Oregon boating license.

Please contact Gwenn Kubeck, study coordinator, if you are interested in participating or would like additional information about this study! 
Gwenn Kubeck

Oregon State University

Marine Resource Management Program

104 COAS Administration Building

gwenndylan@yahoo.com
(610) 389-5089

We look forward to working with you!!!

